
Major Crisis Averted! Netflix
and  AOC  Propaganda  Film  to
Educate Your Kids

By Greg Holt

(True Conservative Pundit)  Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez has a new
film out, more like propaganda and lies on steroids, just in
time to “educate” your kids.

Just  think,  a  whole  generation  of  young  people  being
manipulated and lied to by AOC, indoctrination at its best,
this so-called film comes complete with teaching guides for
all levels of academia.  Did I forget to mention Netflix is
showing this film for free on YouTube?

“Many young people ask me why & how I started running for
office from a restaurant, w/o any special connections or big
money.

@knockdownmovie
tells that story.”

Many young people ask me why & how I started running for
office from a restaurant, w/o any special connections or big
money.@knockdownmovie tells that story.

Due to COVID, Netflix is releasing the film for free along w/
educational toolkit & curriculum:pic.twitter.com/THpgkzzqdc

— Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez (@AOC) April 30, 2020

AOC says she ran for office with no special connections, no
big money, and implied she also had no experience.  One small
problem here; actually a lot of problems here.  But first
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things first – this is straight up BS.

“Without political experience or corporate money, they build a
movement  of  insurgent  candidates  challenging  powerful
incumbents  in  Congress.”   (Source)

AOC fails to mention a few details here.

Alexandria was already involved in politics in high school
being involved with the National Hispanic Institute’s (who she
later worked for) Lorenzo de Zavala (LDZ) Youth Legislative
Session – she was later (in college) the LDZ Secretary of
State.

During AOC’s college years, she was an intern for U.S. Senator
Ted Kennedy, no doubt gaining valuable experience.  After
college in 2016, AOC was an organizer for the Bernie Sanders
campaign. AOC also traveled around the U.S. as an activist.

A group known as Brand New Congress backed AOC’s run for
office, a very effective grassroots campaign.  AOC also had
the backing of the Justice Democrats, who – recruited Ocasio-
Cortez to challenge Joe Crowley and “helped get her campaign
off the ground, build an email list and raise $30,000.” – that
was  huge.  The  Justice  Democrats  also  went  door-to-door
effectively constituting an army of people campaigning for
OAC.

One  of  the  founders  of  both  of  these  groups,  Saikat
Chakrabarti – was previously a highly placed and influential
staffer for Bernie Sanders 2016 presidential campaign – who
later went on to become AOC’s Chief of Staff.

So, as you can see, this assertion by AOC that she was just an
average everyday inexperienced nobody who just happened to
jump  into  politics  while  working  her  “normal”  job  as  a
bartender – is a huge load of crap.

AOC was endorsed by Bernie Sanders and Barack Obama.  And then
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there were the endorsements from Black Lives Matter, Move On
(George Soros), and Democracy for America (Howard Dean).

Writer Sarah D. (Twitchy) summed it up nicely:

“Teaching guides? Educational resources? We know AOC came in
second place in a science fair once, but something tells us
our kids are better off not being “educated” by AOC and pals.”

We agree 100% Sarah!

Nothing tied to this propaganda project should be referred to
as educational

— Jason Sabourin (@jasnotron) April 30, 2020

They should have entitled it 'The Most Ignorant Congressional
District In America'………… pic.twitter.com/iEngkJUSCF

— Bret Jensen (@bret_jensen) April 30, 2020

We leave you with this final thought:

AOC  and  the  rest  of  the  socialist  Democrats  are  highly
organized,  well  funded,  and  have  a  lot  of  power  players
backing them – like most of the media, Facebook, Twitter,
George Soros and plenty of other progressive voices.

Many of AOC’s positions are, like the Green New Deal – an
exercise in futility combined with stupidity.  That doesn’t
mean AOC is stupid, she is not the simpering idiot with a
pretty face that many think she is.

AOC is on a mission to push the Democratic Party to the ultra
far-left and knows exactly what she is doing, and so do her
handlers.  It would be a grave mistake not to take her and her
pals seriously.
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Now that Alexandria and company have a propaganda film backed
by  Leftist  bastion  Netflix  –  couched  as  an  educational
platform, well God help us if this woman gains a position of
power, like say Speaker of the House.

Don’t say we didn’t warn you.

Read my three most recent articles:

Shock Jock Howard Stern: Trump Followers Should All Drop Dead

Was the Coronavirus Created to Destroy the U.S. Economy &
Create a New Nation State? Welcome to the USSA

China’s Arrogant Bragging is Rather Badly Misplaced – and This
is the Reason Why

True Conservative Pundit is proud to be ranked #24 in the Top
40 Conservative Political Blogs

Facebook  has  reduced  our  distribution;  please  share  our
articles widely.
Another way for you to support us is to purchase my book.
Please  follow  us  on:  Facebook,  Gab,  USA
Life, Twitter, Spreely, and subscribe to my daily newsletter.

Let’s  all  continue  to  fight  political  correctness,
indoctrination,  Leftist  propaganda,  liberalism,  and
keep sharing the truth – knowledge is power.  Until next time…
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